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Faith is an on-going journey, a lifelong pilgrimage in which 

each day offers a fresh start with many  

unexplored possibilities.   

That journey can be encapsulated in the words of one of 

Sydney Carter’s classic hymns  

‘One more step along the world I go’ 
 

Through the words of well-known hymns and songs, 

reflections, prayer, meditations and opportunities for silence, 

together we will explore this idea of what new beginnings 

can come from those endings that we encounter. 
 

All are welcome to come along and join with us on Zoom for 

the 6 weeks of Lent as we share together in the journey that 

leads us again to the Cross of Jesus. 
 

Tuesday Evenings  –  4th March to 8th April 2025 

Starting at 7.30pm 

Join us on Zoom 

(for the Zoom link, please contact Mary Murray) 

mary.murray@w3z.co.uk  
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